## AMFRICAN SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA LEAGUE

April 16, 1971

Mrs. Steinunn Vasulka 111 E. 14th Street New York, NY 10003

Dear Mrs. Vasulka:

It is a pleasure to tell you that your application has been accepted for the 1971 Eastern Institute of Orchestral Studies at Orkney Springs, Virginia.

Should anything arise to prevent your attending the Institute, please let us know immediately so that we may obtain a substitute for you.

The League Board of Directors and the supervising conductors express sincere appreciation for your interest in helping to make this project a successful one. Feel free to contact us if we can be of any assistance to you in completing your plans for attendance.

Sincerely yours,

Carol Kniebusch

Institute Administrator

Accepted for the three week period: July 25 - August 14